
ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance for this week ending 24/03/23 was 92.0% which is still below our school 
 target of 96%. We have 2 classes in the green zone, Y6 and Y4. Y6 are our attendance  
winners with 96.7% - well done! The punctuality award this week goes to Y4. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates and doors close at 8:50 am so aim to arrive at 8:45 am please. 

After School Clubs 
 

ALL CLUBS HAVE NOW FINISHED 
UNTIL AFTER EASTER 

 
New clubs will be assigned first 
week back of the new term. 

 

NEWSLETTER 24th MARCH 2023 

Y6 
96.7% 
GREEN 

Y5 
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R 
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RED 
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92.0% 
RED 

Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

WE WILL FINISH FOR THE EASTER HOLIDAYS ON  
FRIDAY 31st MARCH AT 1:15-1:20pm. 

 
WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 17TH APRIL. 

 
WE WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY EASTER! 

Easter Bingo 
 

We will be holding our Easter Bingo 
for the children on Thursday 30th 

March. This is always great fun with 
many Easter Egg prizes to be won! 

 
 

PARENT REVIEWS 
REVIEW DAY WEDNESDAY 29th MARCH 1:15pm-5:30PM 

Please make sure your child is picked up from school by 1:15pm. Doors open 1:10pm 
There will also be reviews taking place on Monday 27th March 3:15pm-5:00pm and  

SEND reviews will take place on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th March.  
Please make every effort to attend . 

SING UP ASSEMBLY 
RAVENSCROFT 50 YEARS CELEBRATION 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
What can I say? Both performances were fantastic! It always fills me with such pride 
watching our children sing and perform; they are amazing. Thanks for coming along and  
joining in, we love an audience and audience participation. Such a lovely memory for my last 
Sing Up Assembly 
Miss Hegarty 


